LIR AUCTION UPDATE - PLEASE ACCEPT OUR APOLOGY

Good Morning,

The Living In Recovery 5th Annual Golf Outing was a tremendous success! Thanks
so much to our supporters. We will be sending out an overall recap soon, but we
aren’'t completely done yet.....our online auction is still available and we would like to
ask you to accept our sincere apology. We experienced some technical glitches and
had to modify several auction items over the past two days.

Because of this error, there have been some modifications and we will be extending
the bidding through Sunday June 17th at noon. If you encountered difficulties from
these changes, please call 410-461-4121 and we will do our best to make it right.

Visit: https://www.32auctions.com/LivinginRecovery and click the “View All ltems”
button at the bottom. From there, you will see the latest. We have some great items
for Baltimore and golf fans alike!

Thank you for your continued interest in and support of our mission!

Help us break the cycle!



ADDICTION REHAB

RECOVERY
HOUSING
breaks the
cycle

RELAPSE

Our mailing address is:

8775 Centre Park Drive #218, Columbia, MD 21045

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences




